Communications, Energy and Paperworkers Union of Canada

Local 26 5225 Orbitor Drive, Unit 9, Mississauga, Ontario L4W 4Y8 Tel: (905) 624-4526 Fax: (905) 624-9606 www.cep26.ca

October 4, 2012

To: CEP Local 26 Membership

Subject: Bell Bargaining 2012

As negotiations continue in Ottawa, it is time for the Local to commence preparations in the event of a strike or lockout by the employer. Please fill in the attached form and e-mail to info@cep26.ca or fax (905-624-9606) it back to the Local 26 Office.

The Strike Committee, composed of Stewards and Local Officers, will be meeting within the next few weeks as well to start preparations. All of the above is necessary in order to be ready in the event of a strike or lockout.

We will also be asking any of our CEP Members in an Acting Management Position to return to the Bargaining Unit before the expiry of the Collective Agreement (November 30, 2012). If you know of anyone that is currently an Acting Manager, please forward their name to the Local Office and we will contact them directly.

Thank you for your patience and assistance.

In solidarity

Ray Mortimer

President, CEP Local 26